
 
Breakfast Run to Carisbrooke Park, Salisbury 
Sunday 24th November 2024 
 
By John Roach, photos by David McNabb.  
 
 
At 9am on Sunday morning 12 cars were ready to start our last run for 2024 to Salisbury, and 
after a short briefing by John all were on their way by 9 15 am. 
 
Our run took us through town and then out on Lower North East Road to turn off up Gorge 
Road, and into the foothills. What a great road for a morning run and only two bikes on the 
whole road! We then turned off onto Tippet Road for another great drive through the hills.  
 
We eventually got down onto Main North Road and just after the Old Spot Hotel turned into 
Carisbrooke Park where we all spent quite a while talking and drinking coffee. Thanks must 
go to Andy Furman as once again he brought a packet of “Iced VoVos” to feed us all. 
 
On arrival at the park another five cars joined us giving an all up total of 17 cars for the day, 
plus a total of 27 people and one dog as Berry brought Jannie with him. 
 
That’s it for 2024, so Merry Christmas to all and a Happy New Year from the breakfast run 
team. See you all in 2025! 
 
John, Steve and Dave. 
 
Attendees: 
 
David Mc Nabb    MG TD 
Garry & Velli Agate    MGA TC 
Berry Treffers & Jannie the dog   MGB 
Pam & Norm Hellings    MGB 
Andy Furman    MGB 
Terry Cook    MGB 
Charlie & Elizabeth Rumbelow    MGB 
David Mc Naughton     MGB 
Paul & Carol Greach    MGB 
David & Pat Markwell      MGB 
Mal Aylffe         MGB 
Sue & Bill Gilson      MGB V8 
John Roach      MGB GT 
Nick & Dennise Micklem    MGF 
Mark Whibley & Stuart Aitchison  MGF TF 
Louise Whibley & Anne Hopkins   MGF TF 
Trev & Sandy Dicker    Morgan 
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